
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory safety standard for products containing button/coin batteries. 
The button/coin battery compartment is not adequately secured and can 
be accessible to young children. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button/coin batteries and 
swallow or place them inside their body. Severe or fatal injuries can 
happen in 2 hours or less. 

1. Stop using the product immediately, keep out of reach of children
and dispose of it safely.

2. Contact Innovative Mechatronics Group or the retailer the product
was purchased from for a full refund.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

sales@maparts.com.au 

03 8792 6999, 9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 

Purchased from: Repco, Supercheap Auto, Bapcor, Veale Auto Parts, 
Wesfil, Autobarn, Auto 1 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice

• Set a reminder on your phone

PRA 2023/19959 

Do you own this product? 

MAP Automotive Key Fob Shells 

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 26 September 2023 

Certain models are also subject to another 
product safety recall - PRA 2023/19827.

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/recalls/mechatronics-auto-parts-%E2%80%94-automotive-remotes-and-shells
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/consumer-goods-products-containing-buttoncoin-batteries-safety-standard
mailto:sales@maparts.com.au



